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· Follow-up of the International Conference on Financing for Development [CP/INF. 4749/02 and AG/RES. 1865 (XXXII-O/02)]

At the request of the Permanent Mission of Mexico, the Permanent Council considered the topic and heard a general presentation made by. Ambassador Miguel Ruiz Cabañas who underlined that the Monterrey Consensus,  "opens the ways for countries and regions to define strategies on how to meet these commitments with special consideration to their own time-based millennium development goals".

In addition, the Council heard the presentations on this topic made by Mr. Ronald Scheman, Executive Secretary for Integral Development (SEDI) and Director General of the Inter.-American Agency for Cooperation and Development (IACD); Mrs. Sofía Leticia Morales, Director of the Social Development and Education Unit of the General Secretariat of the Organization of American States (UDSE); Mr. Fernando Carrillo, Principal Specialist to the State and Civil Society Division of the Inter-American Development Bank (IDB); and Mrs. Inés Bustillo, Director of the Washington Office of the Economic Commission for Latin America and the Caribbean (ECLAC).

The Council decided to take note of the presentations and agreed to forward to the Permanent Executive Committee of the Inter-American Council for Integral Development (CEPCIDI) the provisional version of the document presented by the General Secretariat, entitled “Strategy for Follow-up to the Monterrey Conference on Financing for Development” (CP/doc.3648/02).

· Trade Promotion Authority (TPA) and United States Trade initiatives

The Permanent Council took note of the presentation made by Ambassador Peter F. Allgeier, Deputy United States Trade Representative on the topic "Trade Promotion Authority (TPA) and United States Trade Initiatives".

In his presentation Ambassador Allgeier referred to the commitment of the United States to seeing the Free Trade Area of the Americas (FTAA) become a reality, by the date that was set at the Quebec City Summit, which will be no later than January 2005.

On the current FTAA negotiations, Ambassador Peter F. Allgeier emphasized the need to accommodate the great differences among the countries in levels of development and size of economies.  In outlining the United States Administration's three-pronged trade agenda -global, regional and bilateral-, the US Trade official assured the delegations of the firm commitment to free trade agreements being negotiated with various sub-regional blocs. 
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�.	The statements and remarks made by the delegations are recorded in the minutes of the meeting (CP/ACTA-1336/02).
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